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25th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 3 and 4 Production 
 
This is just a reminder that we will be recording our performance of ‘The 
Bumblesnouts Save the World’ on Tuesday 29th March during the school 
day and then we will stream the recording of our performance via Zoom for 
you to watch together at home. The Zoom performance will be streamed on 
Thursday 31st March at 6pm. The final song of our performance, ‘Right to 
Survive’, has been attached, as we hope you will join us and sing along at 
home! 
 
You will be able to access the Zoom performance via a link which will be 
sent directly to parent/carers via parent mail. The streaming will include one 
performance of the show with a short welcome and conclusion from school 
staff. Every care has been taken to ensure that we are sharing the 
performance with you in the most secure way. 
 
After the performance has been shown, you will also be able to see some 
clips and photographs on the school website.  
 
Year 3 and 4 are so excited to share their performance with you. We hope 
that you enjoy it and look forward to seeing you online!  
 
Kind regards 
 
Rebecca Merriman, Susan Rees, Ali MacDonald and Simon Taylor 
(Year 3 and 4 teachers) 

 

 


